
 
 
 
 

Holiday Hours 
 
 

December 2018 
Note:  Near North Labs will have minimum staff working December 27, and 28th to ensure  

          completion of your microbiological samples.  We ask that chemical quarterly and / or  

          monthly scheduled samples not be submitted during the week of Christmas if at 

          all possible. 
 
If you sample for BOD & CBOD, please submit your samples between December 17th 

 and 19th.  BOD & CBOD will not be processed on December 20th-21st. 
 

   

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

23 
 
Closed 

 
 

24 
 
Closed 

25 
 
Closed 

26 
 

  Closed 
 

27 
 

8:30-5 

No 
surcharges 

 

28 
 

8:30-5 

No 
surcharges 

29 
 
Closed 

 

30 
 
Closed 

 

31 
 
Closed 

 

1 
 

Closed 

 

 

2 
 

8:30-5 

 

 

3 
 
8:30-5 

 

 

4 
 
8:30-5 

HPC 
surcharge 

$100 

5 
 
Closed 

 
Please note that our sampling instructions have recently been updated and posted on our website.  
They can be viewed and downloaded at: 
https://www.nearnorthlabs.ca/documentation/tutorials/#sampling 
 
Also note that lab results from regulated facilites will, by law, be shared with the proper authorities.  
Regulation 170 reportable sample results are uploaded to the Ministry of the Environment, 
Conservation and Parks's DWIS system while Regulation 318/319 reportable sample results are 
uploaded to the Ministry of Health and Long Term Care's LRMA system. 

 
 
 

 
From all of us at Near North Labs, have a happy and safe holiday season.   
 

Merry Christmas and all the best for 2019! 

If there are any emergencies, please contact the Lab’s after hours cell phone: 
(705) 492-3090. 


